VICTOR ATIYEH
GOVEANOA

Water Resources Department

MILL

CREEK OFFICE PARK

555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310

August 18, 1982

Gary Hall

Century West Engineering Corp.
PO Box 1174

Bend, Oregon 97709

Dear Mr. Hall:

REFERENCE: File T-5065, Buchanan, et al.

As requested by your letter of August 16, 1982 to James W.

PHONE

Carver, J¥., Transfer Application 5065 has been closed.

378-3066

A refund check in the amount of $115.40 for unearned trans-
fer fees will be made payable to and returned to Bonnie
Buchanan, along with a copy of this letter, at a later

date.

Sincerely,

F o P

SAMUEL R. ALLISON
Supervisor
Transfer Section

SRA:1cj

cc:

Robert F. Main, Jr., Watermaster



